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From: Commanding Officer, Naval Reserve Center, Fort Worth
To: CDR James E. Hibbs, USNR

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. It is with great pleasure that I convey my sincere
appreciation and commend you for your outstanding performance
while participating in the Mobile On-site Dental Clinic on 29
August 1999 for Naval Reserve NMCB 22 Det 0522.

2. The support you provided led tc completion of thirty-three
TYPE II Dental Examinations and were instrumental to the Units
Medical Readiness. Additienally, your contributions saved
countless Individual Duty Training Manhours for personnel who
would have otherwise had to reschedule drill time to receive the
required exams.

3. Again I sincerely appreciate your efforts and that of the
personnel assigned to NR 4™ Force Service Support Group 4™
Dental Company. On behalf of my staff I wish you continued
success and a heartfelt thanks for a job well done.

MsSé—

W. B. SLAVEN

Copy to:
Service Record



